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https://tiny.utk.edu/MarketHighlights 

University of TN Fertilizer Recommendation Development 

Get the Most Out of Your Home Vegetable Garden Soil Test  

Selecting Apples and Pears for Residential Production in TN 

The H-2A Visa Program in Tennessee: General Overview  

A Great Slate of Speakers for Local Meetings 

There are four upcoming row crop meetings held at the UT 
Extension Franklin County office this month. The dates are 
February 20th, 22nd, 27th, and 29th. Meetings will start at 
9:00am and run to 1:00pm. Master Row Crop certification 
and CCA points are available. For speakers, registration 
info, and more, please download the flyer at the link below. 

https://tiny.utk.edu/FCRowCropMeetings 

Timber Sale Workshop - For Forest Landowners 

On Wednesday, February 28th Dr. David Mercker, UT 
Extension Forester will lead an educational event addressing 
consideration prior to selling your timber. Topics include 
Steps in Marketing Timber, Options for Treating Degraded 
Hardwood Stands, Contracting & Tax Considerations, 
Avoiding Diameter Limit Cutting, and a panel discussion 
for traps & troubleshooting. This event will take place at the 
UT Extension Office in Winchester with registration/coffee 
at 8:30am and will conclude at 1:00pm with lunch provided 
to the first 50 participants. Please register in advance by 
calling, 931-967-2741. Of note, only adults may attend. 

UT Publication Database: https://tiny.utk.edu/pubs 

Master Gardener - Seed Library Collaboration 

The Crimson Clover Master Gardeners are working with 
local libraries in their three-county area to facilitate seed 
libraries. The process is simple: You ‘checkout’ seeds, plant 
them, enjoy them, and when those plants produce seeds, 
gather some up and ‘check them back in’. The Franklin Co. 
Library will be hosting their seed library with the Master 
Gardeners on Feb. 23th & 24th. Click the link below for the 
Crimson Clover Master Gardener Facebook page. 

https://www.facebook.com/TEMGCC 

Photo Credit: Nathan Havenner, Staff Reporter, The Manchester Times 

Our friends at the Farm Bureau have a great newsletter. For 

more info, click the link below: 

https://tnfarmbureau.org/in-the-loop-newsletter 
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